
Welcome from the Chair of Governors    
 

Dear Candidate, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Curzon Combined C of E 

School. 

 

The Governors of Curzon Combined C of E School seek a dynamic and inspirational leader to 

build on the successes achieved by our current leadership team.  We are proud of our Good 
OFSTED rating (2017) and our outstanding SIAMS rating (2018). We are looking for someone 

with high aspirations, clear vision and an understanding of strategic planning to drive us to that 

Outstanding judgement.   

 

We are looking for an excellent communicator who will work alongside our Headteacher and 

build meaningful relationships within the school and in the wider community, embracing our 
Christian vision and values. We are looking for an excellent classroom practitioner who will 

develop pupils’ learning to the full and support the Headteacher and the school on its journey 

to Outstanding. This would be a class based role, initially in upper KS2 with dedicated 
leadership time.    

 

Our children are well behaved and inquisitive with a strong sense of personal responsibility,  
linked to our Christian values.  With their parents and carers, they take pride in the school and 

its achievements.  Supporting them are a dedicated and talented staff team who have real 

aspirations for the children they teach and for their own professional development. 

 

As Governors, we have high expectations of our leadership team and work hard to support 

them in providing a safe, caring and outstanding learning environment. 

 

You are strongly encouraged to visit the school prior to making your application; please contact 

the school office on 01494 712251 or email office@curzonschool.com. Our Headteacher will 

be able to show you around and answer any questions that you may have. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Chair of Governors 
 

 


